
To: All Faculty and Staff 
 
Colleagues, 
 
Due to the inclement weather, the Provost's Lecture by Ibrahim Agboola Gambari scheduled for 
this afternoon has been cancelled.  We intend to reschedule it and will send out an announcement 
when the new date is set. 
 
- Robert McGrath, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 


